
Maureen has been volunteering with Women’s Humane Society for over 
three years and has consistently come in to walk and spend time with our 
dogs and provide support with general duties and administrative work as 
needed. 
 

Maureen is always open to doing raffles and greeting people at events, and 
she signs up for any event for which she is available. Our development staff 
were so grateful for her work in preparing for Bingo Night on Cinco de 
Mayo. 
 

Maureen is flexible, helpful, and cheerful. She’s a pleasure to be around 
and  a crucial part of Women’s Humane Society. 

Thank you so much, Maureen, for your unwavering com-
mitment to Women’s Humane Society and for being such a 
positive force at the shelter. We are so lucky to have you! 

Maureen Hughes  

VOLUNTEER OF THE MONTH 

 
 


